Dear Nancy,
Please include my note at some point to protect the possibility of OMB inclusion:

From Don Bartlett, President of The London North Community Association Inc:

Members of PEC:

Thank-you to the committee members of PEC, Council and Planning Staff for taking the time to review,
listen, consider and pinpoint the frailties of the initial planning report.

This more comprehensive Planning Report by Michael Tomacincic measures competing objectives within
the scope of established and settled benchmark studies and and delivers compromise to each side,
without obstructing the adaptive re-use of the Robinson United property at 1061 Richmond.

Each of you is to be congratulated for having a hand in reaching this level of mutual comopromise.

With best regards,
Don Bartlett



